
 

 

 

 

 

TO:   All State Agencies 

FROM:  Governor Kay Ivey 

DATE:  Friday, May 18, 2018 

RE:  Flags lowered honoring the victims of the tragedy in Santa Fe, Texas  

 

 

At the request of the President, I am directing flags to be lowered to half-staff immediately, as a 

mark of solemn respect for the victims of the terrible act of violence perpetrated on May 18, 

2018, in Santa Fe, Texas. 

Flags should remain lowered at half-staff until sunset on Tuesday, May 22, 2018. 

 

KI/ds 

 


